
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 9/18/2010 9:18:31 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 
paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Re: Update on PG&E outreach to local jurisdictions 

Slacker!

On Sep 18, 2010, at 9:16 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@PGE.COM> wrote:

Get some sleep gentlemen It's been a long day for you both.

From: Clanon, Paul <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.pov>
To: Bottorff, Thomas E
Cc: Clanon, Paul <oaul.danon@CDuc.ca.oov>: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: Sat Sep 18 21:13:26 2010
Subject: Re: Update on PG&E outreach to local jurisdictions

Thanks, Tom.

Loretta and I are both quoted in the same story today in the Mercury-News!

On Sep 18, 2010, at 9:10 PM, "Bottorff, Thomas E" <TEB3@pge.com> wrote:

Fyi
Tom

From: Williamson, Dana C 
Sent: Saturday, September 18, 2010 6:05 PM 

'matt.david(g)qov.ca.qov';l Redacted ] 'iohn.moffattPqov.ca.gov'

Cc: Bedwell, Ed; Kauss, Kent; Bottorff, Thomas E; Pruett, Greg S.

To:

Subject: Update on PG&E outreach to local jurisdictions

All:

We began making calls to local jurisdictions that have at least one 
segment of pipe on the "Top 100" list in their area. We are letting them 
know that the list will be made public on Monday and we are offering a 
briefings for their emergency response teams and our subject matter 
experts.
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We have been in contact with 16 of the 43 jurisdictions. Ail have been 
appreciative of the heads-up. One thing to note is that the Bakersfield 
Californian has been in contact with the city regarding a possible 
article.

We will continue outreach over the weekend and early Monday. I will 
send you a similar update tomorrow.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Dana Williamson
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